
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings Neighbors, 

 

 

As you know, traditionally the Collington Station Homeowners 

Association’s (CSHOA) Board has brought residents together once a year in 

June to forge community bonds and enjoy fun and food together.  Last year, 

they extended the community fellowship for our neighbors to a week which 

included civic engagement with our political leaders, youth participation and 

recognition, and social festivities.   

 

This year the CSHOA Board decided to do the same.  And so, plans are 

underway to build upon that camaraderie and bring neighbors together for 

the 2024 Community Week Programs, starting Monday, June 10th through 

Saturday, June 15th.  More information is forthcoming, so stay tuned. 

 

In the meanwhile, we will be sending a request for 2024 Graduation 

information for the CSHOA students we want to CONGRADULATE for 

their 2024 educational accomplishments. 

 

Please mark your calendars now for Community Engagement Evenings,  

June 10th – June 13th and Community Day Celebrations on June 15th.   

 

And students, we need volunteers to help with facilities management.  Earn 

school service credits being a civic volunteer!  Contact Ms. Terry Nuriddin 

at civicinspiration@gmail.com to add your name to the CSHOA volunteer 

list. 

 

We look forward to sharing these CSHOA Community Events with YOU. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

CSHOA Community Week Planning Committee 


